COMPUTER APPLICATIONS FOR TECHNICIANS — COURSE NO. 1

A first course for Meteorological Technicians in meteorological computer
applications was held at AES Headquarters, June 9-13, 1975. This course was presented
by Professional Development Division in co-operation with Technical Training Division
Training Branch. The ten participants represented Western and Central regions as well as the
Canadian Meteorological Centre.

This course was in response to a growing need for qualified meteorological
technicians with some training in computer methods, as a direct result of the installation of
dedicated mini-computers at the major forecast offices. The course, an abbreviated version of
the introductory Computer Applications to Forecasting course given to meteorologists, had
the following objectives:

1. To provide some working knowledge of solving meteorological problems
by computer methods using the FORTRAN programming language.
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To provide an overview of the current and future operational applications
of computers in the AES.

3. To provide some actual “hands-on” experience with computer related
activities for technicians.






